From:

West Midlands Interchange

Subject: Strategic Rail Freight Interchange West Midlands

Date: 01 February 2020 10:42:51

Dear Sirs,

We are supposed to be building environmentally friendly projects now.

With this in mind we ask you to agree the wording on the planning application being looked at by the Transport Ministry has to be 'MUST' and not the word 'should'.

We already have many problems with road traffic in this area, and that includes bad Air, so the wording on the request has got to be' MUST' so there can be no changing of Rules further down the line.

Electric rail is the most healthy option and this needs to be written in stone.

Yours faithfully

David and Barbara Fletcher

Sent from Mail for Windows 10